Wee Care Newsletter

October 2025



October themes

Week 1: Community Places Week 2: Community People

Week 3: 5 Senses Week 4: Halloween



Dress Appropriately

Please send your children with appropriate shoes, coats, hats, and mittens for outside play. We try our best to get outside twice a day if weather permits. We are required to provide outside play for the children everyday unless it is raining or there is a weather advisory as stated in our Kentucky State Childcare Requirements. Also remember to label clothing items that could easily be misplaced so that we can return them to the rightful owner.



Pumpkin Patch

Thanks to everyone who came to Eckert's Orchard last weekend! It was a great time for families to visit and enjoy time with the kids! We plan it every year so if you didn't make it this year watch for information for next year!



Dress Up on Halloween

If your child would like to dress up for Halloween on Friday, October 31st, they are welcome to. Please be sure their costumes will allow them to participate in their daily routine and not get in the way or pose a tripping hazard. Be mindful of toileting as well so that costumes do not interfere with that routine. We do not permit masks, face paint, or scary costumes. If you choose not to send your child in a costume, anything orange and black is just as festive for fall.



Front Hall Requests

*Do not let your children scribble on the parent sign in sheet. That is a govenemnt document which has to be produced when we are audited.

*Do not set your child on the counter in the front hall. It is not menat to hold the weight of a child. *Do not allow your child to use the door code or try to push the buttons to enter the front door.



Be safe on Friday, Oct. 31st while trick or treating in Lexington from 6-8pm.



Holiday Closings

November 27th and 28th December 24th,25th,26th January 1st and 19^h